
  

  

 

Wednesday 5th June 2019 

 

Year 1 trip to Tatton Park- Thursday 27th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Towards the end of the summer term, the children in year 1 will be learning about plants and trees. To begin 

this topic, we are having a trip to Tatton Park.  

 

This will be on Thursday 27th June 2019. 

 

We hope this will be an exciting day for all the children and include plenty of opportunities for exploration and 

learning. While we are there we will be exploring the adventure playground, going on a deer walk, flower and 

tree spotting, making journey sticks and having a picnic lunch. We are planning to spend the full school day at 

the park.  

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £7 per child. This will cover the cost of return coach trip. 

 

We will also be asking parents to volunteer to come with us. If you are available please let your child’s class 

teacher know. We have a limited number of seats on the coach, so if we have lots of parents volunteer to come, 

we will pick names out of a hat to ensure it is fair.  

 

We are informing parents with plenty of notice to prepare for the trip. We will be writing to you all again after 

the May holidays to inform you about the things your child will need to bring/wear.  

 

Please return the slip and below and £7 to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible.  

 

Miss McDonough, Miss Wright, Mrs Eldridge and Miss Whitty 

 

 

Child’s name ____________________________________________________________  

  

Class ______________ 

 

Contact telephone number ____________________________________________________ 

 

I do/do not give permission for my child to go on the trip to Tatton Park on Thursday 27th June 2019.  

 

I enclose a donation of £7 towards the cost of the trip. 

     

 

Signed __________________________________________________ Date _______________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


